
So there’s been a bit of a baby boom… 
 

 

 
     

 
	
  
	
  

	
  Owing to some new arrivals in 
recent years, Crosby 
Ravensworth CE School is 
looking forward to welcoming 
extra children into Pre-School 
and Reception! 
	
  

We’ve been busy building a 
strong and effective governor 
team, but we’re looking to 
recruit a couple more 
governors to help develop the 
school at this exciting time. A 
new parent governor would be 
especially welcome, as would 
financial skills. 
	
  

If in 2023 you would like to: 
• contribute to a key part of our local 

community  
• meet new people 
• put your life experience and skills to 

good use…… 
then please email Barbara Wallis 
chair@crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
to arrange an informal chat about the 
governor role – or leave a message at 
school reception.  
Don’t be put off if you’ve not done 
anything like this before. A range of online 
training will be available. 
 

 ‘Becoming a 
governor has given 
me the opportunity 

to meet new people 
and be part of the 

school family before 
our children start.’  

Governor	
  
	
  

‘My	
  children	
  have	
  
made	
  huge	
  progress	
  
since	
  arriving	
  here.’	
  

Parent	
  

‘On	
  the	
  first	
  day	
  I	
  knew	
  it	
  
was	
  better	
  than	
  my	
  old	
  

school.’	
  	
  Pupil	
  

‘We’re	
  not	
  a	
  
scary	
  

committee!”	
  
Governor	
  

	
  


